TECHNICAL COMMITTEE – 10th June 2008

RECORD OF MEETING

· Minutes from last meeting approved and accepted

· Alan Bell re-elected to Chair the Technical Committee following 12 months within the role.

· Education and Training Sub-group have the approval of the Technical Committee to assess tutor delivery at levels 1 and 2 as part of the quality assurance of these courses.

· David Brown from Athletics Welfare will update the Technical committee on CRB status Nationally at the September meeting of the Technical Committee. 

· Officials policies and procedures amendment approved by the Technical Committee.  The policy on accommodation will now read ‘UK Athletics reserve the right to operate a room sharing policy if required’

· Date of 2009 National Officials Conference confirmed as Sunday 19th April 2009.  Venue to be confirmed.

· Clarification that the copy of a level 3 report should go to the Tri-regional secretary (where appointed).  If a Tri-Regional secretary has not yet been appointed then the report should be sent to the ‘territorial secretary’ as appointed under the old upgrading system.

· Date of next meeting 30th September 2008 at Loughborough University

